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Key information: 

*Clubs start this week*  

Monday - New reading books will be handed out 

- Spellings sent home 

 

Tuesday - Miss Richardson will be teaching Hedgehogs 

- School Photos 

 

Wednesday - Homework to be handed in 

- Homework to be sent out 

- Buddies House Teams Day – wear their PE 

kit to school 

 

Thursday - 9am Harvest festival at St Mary’s Church – 

please bring a gift 

Friday - Reading books to be sent back in (if they are 
not sent back in, a new book will not be sent 

home) 

- Spelling Test 

 

Attendance Week 3 

 

We came joint 3rd in the school with 97.1%, VERY 

GOOD! 

 
 

 

THIS WEEK’s LEARNING: 
 

 Subject Overview 

English We are continuing to look at our focus book “Grace and 

Family” and have enjoyed discussing our own families. 

This week, we are reviewing the book, as well as 

beginning to look at the qualities of a good text. 

Maths Year 1s are broadening their understanding of place 

value by counting backwards and discussing what is one 

more or one less than a number between one and ten. 

 

Year 2s are also going to be recapping on their 

knowledge of place value through counting and writing 

numbers and numerals to 100. 

Science We will be continuing to explore our “light” topic by 

discussing shadows and understanding how they are 

made. 

Geography We are talking about where we live, looking at our local 

area, our town, county, country and continent. 

History We will be exploring the similarities and differences 

between different types of homes. 

RE We are continuing to investigate the Parable of the Lost 

Son, making connections between the hidden messages 

of the parable and what the parable says about God 

being a loving father. 

Computing We will be investigating what a computer is. 

PE We are continuing to develop our ability to balance on 

one leg. We are playing mini-games and warm-ups that 

allow our balancing skills to improve. 

 

 


